
Claygate lane (D6815) Claygate, Elmbridge  

Proposed Speed Limit Reduction 

Statement of Reasons for Proposing to Make the Speed Limit Order 

 

The proposed speed limit adjustment on D6815 Claygate lane, D6816 Chesterfield Drive; 

D6817 Cumberland Drive; D6815 Hinchley Way; D6816 Severn Drive; and D6816 Hill 

Rise; is to encourage lower vehicle speeds and reduce the severity of any collisions by 

lowering the speed limit from 30mph to 20mph.  The scheme has been promoted by the 

locally elected member and complies with Surrey County Council’s Setting local speed 

limits policy 

Speed surveys have been conducted at various locations.  Mean vehicle speeds at 

locations comply with the current speed limit policy, Surrey County Council’s Policy Setting 

Local Speed Limits.  Surrey Police support the speed limit reduction from 30mph to 20mph 

along these roads.  

Delegated approval to proceed with these proposals and the associated TRO was 

received from the Highways Engagement & Commissioning Manager on 02 November 

2022. 
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